From: Quinn, Jake

To: *CI-StPaul Contact-Council

Subject: Objection to Assessment 200025

Date: Thursday, November 5, 2020 6:10:01 PM
Hello,

I am writing to object the assessment of $148 to my property taxes at 91 Syndicate St N
(#200025).

Specifically, I am requesting that a reduction of $30.34 be made for services not rendered.
That amount is equivalent to one-half of the Street Sweeping amount.

My entire frontage was blocked December 2019 through June 2020 due to construction on the
Kittsondale Storm Tunnel Repair Phase 1 (Aaron Hess, project manager). Please see the
attached photo. As a result of the construction, spring 2020 street sweeping was not performed
on the street in front of my property. Unfortunately, once the construction was completed and
equipment removed, I was left with a street and gutter full of sand and debris to clean by hand.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Best Regards,
Jake Quinn
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